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August 20, 2021 
 
Dear Salem Families, 
 
Please see below updates from the week and click here for our Salem School District Welcome 
Back video. 
 
Wishing you a safe weekend as we watch and prepare for Tropical Storm Henri. 
 
Take Care & Safe Travels, 
 
Brian Hendrickson 
Superintendent, Salem School District 
 

 
• Reopening Plan - please click here for our updated reopening plan that is consistent with 

the Connecticut Department of Public Health guidelines and has been reviewed with the 
Uncas Health District. Every effort was made to incorporate feedback from staff and 
families while preserving and maintaining a safe school environment. Please continue to 
share feedback by clicking here. 
 

• School lunch wave update - the covered ‘Park and Play’ area in the back of the school 
has been approved by our Fire Marshall for lunch wave use. This will allow for increased 
social distancing during lunch waves this Fall. As the weather changes, we will look for 
other options to maximize social distancing during lunch waves. 
 

• Meet and Greet with the Superintendent (hosted by the PTO) will take place at 5pm 
on the field on Wednesday, August 25th. 
 

• Bus Routes will be posted to our website by next Tuesday afternoon and we will be asking 
families to verify their intent of sending their child to school on the bus so we can finalize 
our drop off and pick up procedures. 
 

• Start of School Letter - click here for previously shared letter from Principal Phillips and 
Assistant Principal Driscoll.  
 

• School Messenger Update - please click here for a flyer on opting into our new 
messaging system via text. 

 

 

 

 
  

https://openmicstudio.net/site/servlet/com.openmic.omvideoplay?530
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wo1CkxzsYRGckpLFSPYPk-8WAWIzfnu-/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1w4FsFEXQGZFQXfJXnMYiL6gu8PD5xV8cetYbh7aD0r4/edit#responses
https://www.salemschools.org/cms/lib/CT01000057/Centricity/Domain/1/JoanandDanLetter--Aug2021.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IbPSZO9777I3m1UnDkznbolnaOY0rFbR/view?usp=sharing

